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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics, we are learning to read 
words with two or more digraphs. We have 
read words such as ‘torch, cheep and chain’. 
We have also been practising reading all of 
our tricky words.  
 

In maths, we have been learning about number 
7. We have been counting out 7 objects and 
recognising 7 in lots of different ways.  

 
 
In our continuous provision we used porridge 
oats to measure the capacity of different 
containers linked to the story Goldilocks and 
the three Bears. In our funky fingers area we 
threaded the correct number of sweet shaped 
beads onto the pipe cleaners. In the water we 
have been catching the ping pong balls and 
reading the words before matching them to 
the witch with the correct word. 

                             
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Archie Roche 
Daffodils: Harvey-Lee Brownbill  

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

Next Week  

Friday 17th - Own clothes day, bring an 
Easter egg.  

 

Thank you for your support  

Science Week 

We loved our visit from Mr Merryweather and the Y9 
pupils from Hollylodge. We enjoyed exploring the theme 

of connections.  

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see photographs 
of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec 

 

PE Day 

Monday is PE day.  

 


